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Brian Wallace - Chair

As the Chair of the Reach for the Stars Foundation, | have been diligently working to
revitalize our initiatives. The Foundation has collaborated with the IPD committee,
revived our Scholarships and Awards program, and mobilized efforts for
fundraising. However, there's always room for more support. If you're interested in
lending a hand with any of these endeavors, please don't hesitate to reach out to
me. Your involvement is invaluable to us. Ensuring that our members' voices are
heard and that NSEA remains present in all discussions has been a top priority for
me. I've made myself available to provide governance assistance whenever needed.
It's been a hectic but rewarding journey, and | appreciate the trust you've placed in
me to represent our membership and the Reach for the Stars Foundation.

Now, onto the scholarship updates!
Reach for the Stars is excited to
announce the Loretta Harper Reach
for the Stars Scholarship. This
scholarship awards two recipients
with $2,000 each annually. While we
encourage applicants pursuing a
degree in education, the scholarship
is open to all fields of study.
Additionally, the Foundation offers
the same opportunity to graduating
seniors or recent graduates from
Nevada public high schools through
the Chuck Fletcher Reach for the
Stars Scholarship. Please spread the
word about these scholarship
opportunities, and let's continue to
empower our students to strive for
excellence together.
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